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On January 7, 1987, John Wood with ARCO reported an
0il spill of approxitmately 10 bbls., due to a flow line

STATE OF COLORADO

OIL AND GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION

DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES
SUITE 380 LOGAN TOWER BUILDING
1580 LOGAN STREET

DENVER, COLORADO 80203

(303) 866-3531

January 7, 1987

MEMDO

The Files
Frank Piro

0il Spill

RICHARD D. LAMM
Governor

break at 3 locations; Well No. 4 Arthur Sinat, NENE 7-9N-52W.

The leak was repaired and a vacuum truck was used to pick

up the il
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The spill did not reach any waters of the state.



